Notice of Public Hearing

North Country Council (NCC) and the North Country Scenic Byways Council (NCSBC) will be holding a public hearing on at the regular Town of Gorham Selectmen's meeting on Monday, July 23, 2018 at 6:00 PM. The NCSBC is proposing to designate the section of US 2 in Gorham as a section of the Presidential Range Trail Scenic Byway and remove the same section of US 2 from the Moose Path Trail Scenic Byway.

The public hearing will be held at the Gorham Town Hall at 20 Park St, Gorham, NH 03581. Written comments are also accepted and may be received no later than July 30th at the Gorham Town Hall.

All questions can be directed towards Alex Belensz, Planner at NCC, (603) 444-6303 x2012 or abelensz@nccouncil.org.